RESOLUTION 88-13

RESOLUTICN AMENDING FIXED EMPLOYER'S CONTRIBUTION FOR
PUBLIC EMPLOYEES' MEDICAL AND HOSPITAL CARE ACT

WHEREAS, the Board of Directors of Rancho Murieta Community
Services District has heretofore adopted Resolution No. 84-9
establishing a Fixed Employer's Contribution for Public Employees'
Medical and Hospital Care Act; and

WHEREAS, the Board of Directors of Rancho Murieta Community
Services District desires to amend the Employer's Contribution
amount for said Public Employees' Medical and Hospital Care Act;

NOW, THEREFORE, the Board of Directors of Rancho Murieta
Community Services District resolves that the section of Resolution
84-9, amended by Resolution 84-11, describing the Employer's
Contribution, shall be amended to read as follows:

That the employer's contribution for each employee or
annuitant shall be the amount necessary to pay the full cost of his
enrollment, including the enrollment of his family members, in a
health benefits plan or plans up to a maximum of $134.00 with
respect to employees or annuitants enrolled for self alone, $253.00
for an employee or annuitant enrolled for self and one family
member, and $338.00 for an employee or annuitant enrolled for self
and two or more family members plus administrative fees and
Contingency Reserve Fund assessments. This change is effective
August 1, 1988.

PASSED AND ADOPTED this 17th day of August, 1988, by the
following roll call vote:

Ayes: Directors: Brandt, Devlin, Simpson, Wegner, Eby
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Absent: None
President, Board of Directors
Rancho Murieta Community Services
District

ATTEST:
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MEMORANDUM
To: Board of Directors, CSD
From: Marion Cravens q%\uﬁxﬂVv

Date: August 8, 1988

Subject: Employer Contributions - Health Care

In 1984 the Board adopted a Resolution to provide Public
Employees Medical and Hospital Care benefits for CSD employees.
At that time, employer contribution amounts were established for
single, two-party, and three or more family members. Health care
costs have risen dramatically during the last several months, and
PERS has made several changes in their providers in an effort to
control those costs. We have not increased the amount of
contributions since 1984.

We would 1like to recommend a change in the employer
contributions to accommodate the increases. The increase 1is
approximately 8%.

0ld Amount New Amount
Single $115.00 $134.00
Two-party 225.00 253.00
Three or more 270.00 338.00

The effective date of this change is recommended to be August
1, 1988.

A draft resolution to accomplish this change is attached.




